
CITY OF HAWAIIAN GARDENS
CITY COUNCIL
STAFF REPORT

Agenda Item #{{section.number}}9

DATE: July 11, 2023

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Ernesto Marquez, City Manager

BY: Pablo Rubio, City Clerk

RECOMMENDATION:

Recommendation to approve the appointment of Luis Gonzalez to the Planning 
Commission.

SUMMARY

There is an opening on the Planning Commission left by former Commissioner Ana 
Navarro’s resignation. The city advertised the vacancy and requested any interested 
residents to submit a letter of interest to the city. The city received two applications. Mayor 
Del Rio reviewed the applications and is recommending Luis Gonzalez to be appointed 
to the Planning Commission to fill the unexpired term ending in March 2024.

Luis Gonzalez is employed as a Staff Assistant for the City's Finance Department and is 
eligible to be a Planning Commissioner, as it is not an incompatible office. He will not be 
in a position where his actions as a commissioner would affect the terms of his 
employment. 

FISCAL IMPACT

Each Planning Commissioner receives a stipend of $75.00 per meeting. Appropriate 
funds have been allocated in the current Fiscal Year budget.

SUGGESTED ACTION

Approve Recommendation.

ATTACHMENTS

None.


